
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBER** OF THE HOUSE OF
REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House the plight
of Ferniea House which provides palliative care and support for people with a life limiting
illness and their carers and, since opening in September 2005 has demonstrated the
need for a service of this nature in the local area.

Ferniea House Day Hospice has; had more than 1600 attendances. This equates to more
than 130 carer families having benefited from the support: given to them. The service is
supported by 88 trained Volunteers, recruited from the local community.

We, members of the community, support this Project and want to ensure that Ferniea
House remains open.

We therefore ask the House to support us in requesting that the FederaJ Government
guarantee ongoing funding for Ferniea House.


